Las Vegas Family Church's first Divine Principle and Bible class held

Andrew Compton
June 19, 2018

On Tuesday June 19, Divine Principle and Bible class was held at True Parents' home.
11 people, including two new guests, have had such a good time.
Many meaningful questions were asked, creating a deep and hopeful atmosphere.

The participants read the red part of the Divine Principle and Rev. Compton explains and answers
guestions.

Last few weeks we finished the Part of Creation.
From next Tuesday, we will start to study the Fall of Man.

Next week Rev. Compton will be out of state, so Rev. Doo will cover the next Tuesday Divine Principle
class



